
SUMMER SCHOOL CPE Lyon – Campus LyonTech 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We hope you are all doing well!  
 
Here is just a reminder of the (upcoming) application deadline (April 15) for our 2022 IPL 
Summer School which will take place from June 9, to July 13, 2022 in Lyon.  

*There are still a few days to inform and register 
your students*  

 
Our IPL Summer School covers a scientific, cultural and linguistic program which enables 
undergraduate students in Science and Engineering to acquire academic credits (ECTS), 
to major in science and to obtain a cross-cultural experience in France. It is a great 
opportunity to meet other students from around the world and discover other fields of 
study. 
  
As a reminder, our new program for this year is: Digital science for engineering students. 
The goal of this practical and theoretical course is to enable future engineers to use 
digital science in their project management. Particular emphasis is given to Internet of 
Things (IoT), Data acquisition, Data Analysis, Networks, Big data, Sensors, Distributed 
Systems, Software Development, Artificial Intelligence, and Machine Learning. 
  

 
  Click here to watch the IPL Youtube video  
  

 All relevant information about the program and the application platform is available on 
the following website: https://iplsummerschool.com/ 

  
  
We look forward to receiving applications from your students and would gladly answer 
any questions you might have about our Summer School. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Best regards, 
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